- FOOD FOR
THOUGHT

Make your voice heard
9 May to 23 May 2017

We would like to hear from you! Please share with us your experiences
to help us improve our services to you and your school.

For more information,
> please contact Bernard Low at bernard.low@sodexo.com.

For Staff,
please visit http://y0.cn/NAIS17T or scan the QR code

For Parents,
please visit http://y0.cn/NAIS17P or scan the QR code

For Students Years 6-13,
please visit http://y0.cn/NAIS17S or scan the QR code
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